
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

RE: ART EXHIBITION AND CULTURAL EVENING 6TH JULY 2023 5PM – 7PM 

On Thursday, 6th July we will be hosting our annual Art Exhibition and Cultural 

Evening which will be a festival celebrating our cultural diversity that we enjoy 

at Heron Hall Academy.  

The Art Exhibition will showcase the year 11 students’ artwork that they 

completed for their GCSE Art exam as well as pieces of art from all year groups.  

During the evening year 10 students will be selling art and craft items in aid of 

the Art Trip Fund. 

The cultural evening is a key annual event in the school diary, which brings 

families together to celebrate our inclusion and diversity, which we are proud 

of. 

Students will be involved in various cultural activities throughout the day 

which will enable them to enjoy and learn about elements of different 

cultures. The day will culminate with an evening of celebration of our diverse 

cultures with food, music and performances.   

As a part of our celebration of cultures we are asking for the assistance of all 

parents to prepare a popular dish that does NOT contain any nuts or nut 

products but is representative of the country of your heritage. 

In order to allow for the set-up of the Art Exhibition and Cultural Evening, 

students will be dismissed at 2:25pm on Thursday 6th July 2023. 

Your support has always contributed in making the event a successful 

celebration of the Heron hall family.  We will sincerely appreciate your support 

in making it an even bigger success than last year.   

Thank you for your continued support and dedication. 

Kind regards 

Madam Davis-Walters 

Assistant Head Teacher 


